TODDINGTON ST. GEORGE CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL

Head Teacher: Mrs J Spencer, MA Cantab Telephone: 01525 872360/872284



Manor Road Toddington Bedfordshire LU5 6AJ

e-mail: office@toddstg.co.uk www.toddingtonstgeorge.co.uk

April 21 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

Just a short note tonight but with one or two important points for you.

Food boxes

I have a contact now for those families who does not received Free School Meal funding but who are genuinely struggling in the current circumstances to buy food for their children. If you contact me via the school address office@toddstg.co.uk I will forward your needs to a local charity who may be able to provide a food box for you.

Printing for learning packs

I am aware some people are finding they are doing a lot of printing off for the learning packs and we have recommended that you don't feel the need to print off each time as the children can copy from the screen into their home books, or a quick photo of some work can be taken. However, I have been donated a sum of money for families who might be struggling to buy paper or printer ink. Again, if you email in on the office address I will ensure your request is treated in confidence and see how school can support accordingly.

Calls home

A number of staff enjoyed chatting with some of you last week about how things are going. We can't quite cover everyone in school but if you feel you need a call then let us know via the email or answerphone and we will try to be in touch this week.

St. George's Day April 23rd

We will put a dragon that Eagles have painted up on the school railings so you can see it if you walk by, and we will make sure our St. George's flag is flying. We can't celebrate with everyone in school but the teachers here will wear red and white as usual and we will put a little video on the website for you so you can remember the story of St. George and the Dragon!

Hoping you are all well,

Jane Spencer